
MAY 3, 2O25, 105TH ANNIVERSARY - VGH ALUMNI ASSOCIATION TEA 

Let’s have some fun! Don your best 1920’s costume as we celebrate the 105th Anniversary of the 

VG Alumni. Think Downton Abbey, flapper dresses, cloche hats, headbands, 

fascinators and Art Deco. This event will take place in the Bethune Ballroom 

on Saturday, May 3, 2025 from 1300-1600 hours. Registration, fee and 

program information will be provided in the winter edition of the newsletter.  As 

per fire regulations, the capacity of the Ballroom is 100. Registration for this 

function will be on a first come, first serve basis with life members and paid 

2025 alumni members being given priority. 

A BIG Thank You to those alumni members who have already agreed to help. However, I do have 

several more openings for volunteers. If you are interested, please contact me by email at 

bluenosenurse@yahoo.ca. I hope to see you there! Marion Power, Chair 
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